Hello Everyone,
Thanks for sharing the agenda to the upcoming PSCC general meeting. I will not be in attendance at this meeting. I will be traveling and headed to New York in route to Cape Town South Africa for the SCI Africa Summit on Thursday morning. 

I have a brief report posted below from the SCI So Cal Regional Board on January 21, 2023.   

The California Youth Leadership Summit  will be re-streamed on February 25, 2023, 5-7 pm. The video length of the program will be condensed from the original 2 hour event.  

Students from this years summit made presentations and participated in a Q and A to give feedback and answer questions about the Summit. This year Lori Nalbandian was the College Chair for the 2022 California Youth Leadership Summit. . She is a former PUSD student and currently attends Berkeley University as a Public Health Major. She is the former middle school student of Carla Boykin and the former Girl Scout member of Taleen Hindoyan. She acknowledged Taleen who informed her about the Youth Leadership Summit, told her to get involved and encouraged her to apply to be a panelist in 2021.
Students who have participated as panelist are considered in subsequent years for leadership roles and/or chair future Youth Summits. 

In conjunction with the Youth Leadership Summit there is a California Young Artist Expo. The Art Contest with cash prizes  is still open for art submissions until the February 20, 2023 Deadline. Visit the So Cal Region website http://www.socalsistercites.org

 I hope you have a productive meeting. Thank you. 

Best Regards,
Carla

